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Students from three different countries arrived at Seneca to complete semester exchange programs

On January 6, Global Learning and Engagement held a welcome orientation for students arriving from the following institutions:

EFAP, L'école des nouveaux métiers de la communication (France)

Universidad de Especialidades Espíritu Santo (Ecuador)

Dankook University (South Korea)

Konkuk University (South Korea)

These students will immerse themselves into Canadian culture and the Seneca community as they complete a semester-worth of credits towards their programs. 

During the orientation, a Q&A session was hosted by Seneca staff and students to share the best local food, shops, and destinations. Other activities included a networking session and campus tour. 

Through these strong academic partnerships, Global Learning and Engagement plans to see Seneca students travel abroad to these partner institutions for global learning opportunities in the future. 

For questions, please contact Global.Learning@Senecacollege.ca

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/martin-fortunato
https://www.senecacollege.ca/student-services-and-support/student-life/global-opportunities/inbound-opportunities/inbound-exchange-at-seneca.html
https://www.efap.com/
https://uees.edu.ec/iao/
https://www.dankook.ac.kr/web/international
https://english.kku.ac.kr/mbshome/mbs/wwwen/index.do

